
 

 
 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
445 12TH Street, S.W. 
Washington DC  20554 

                                            
   
                                                             July 21, 2011 
 
 
U.S. Interactive, L.L.C. 
P. O. Box 3041 
Jena, LA  71342 
  
 
 
  
                  In re: LPTV or TV Translator Station of 
                         U.S. Interactive, L.L.C. 
                         WIIW-LP, Channel 14, Nashville, TN 
                         BSTA-20110711AGD                            
                         Fac. ID #: 26908 

                          
                                                                           
   
Gentlemen: 
 
This refers to your request for extension of Special Temporary 
Authorization in connection with the above-captioned low power television 
or television translator station. 
 
Your request IS HEREBY GRANTED and the Special Temporary authority and 
terms of FCC notification of June 15, 2010 are extended to expire December 
15, 2011.  This authority is conditioned upon the avoidance of interference 
to any existing facilities.  
 
 
 
 
 
                                Sincerely, 
 
 
 
    
                             Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                             Deputy Chief 
                             Video Division 
                             Media Bureau 
 
cc: B. W. St. Clair 
 
 
 
 
 


